
 
 
 
 

Luxembourg, 10th September 2015 
 
 
 
Courtesy translation 
 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 

I have the honour to inform you that the Presidents of the COSAC have decided on 
13th July 2015 to set up a working group on the strengthening of the political dialogue by 
introducing a « green card » and the improvement of the reasoned opinion procedure 
(« yellow card »).  
 

It has been more particularly decided that each Parliament respectively Chamber of 
the Member States as well as the European Parliament can be represented by a Member of 
Parliament and be accompanied by one staff member. Interpretation will be provided in 
English and in French, and documentation will also be available in these two languages. 
 

Regarding the first meeting of the working group, I would like to remind you that it has 
been indicated at the end of the meeting that the Luxembourg presidency would analyse the 
possibility to call a first working group meeting already before the LIV COSAC. 
 

I have therefore the honour to invite you to Luxembourg for a first meeting which I 
propose to organise on 30th October 2015.  
 

For this purpose, please find enclosed the draft programme of the meeting, the 
general information sheet as well as the booking forms for the hotels. 
 

I would be grateful if you could sent back the hotel registration forms directly to the 
hotel of your choice and to register for the meeting on the website       
http://www.eu2015parl.lu no later than 15th October 2015.  
 

Looking forward to welcoming you in Luxembourg. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Marc Angel 
Chairman of the Committee on Foreign and European Affairs,  

Defence, Cooperation and Immigration  
of the Chamber of the Deputies 

 
 
 
 

http://www.eu2015parl.lu/

